
3617 Lexington Road 
Winchester. Kentucky 40391-9797 

GLENN R. JENNINGS 
CHAIRMbN OF THE BOARD, 

PRESlDENi AND 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER April 11, 2007 

PHONE: 859-744-6171 EXT 148 
FAX: 859-744-6552 

EMAIL: gjennings@deltagas.com 

!V Beth O’Donnell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission of Kentucky APR 1 2  2007 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Franran’u”ort, Kentucky 40602-06 I5 

Dear Beth 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMlSSlON 

This letter relates to Delta’s Energy Assistance Plan (“EAP) as approved by the Commission in 
Case No. 2005-00464. 

Delta has been and is operating its EAP as approved by the Commission in its Order on February 
1,2006. The Comkssion Order authorized the EAP through April 30,2007. The Order also 
required Delta to submit an evaluation of the E M  by May 15,2007. 

We have done some analysis of the EAP. We request an informal conference with the 
Commission Staff and the Attorney General to discuss the plan. 

We request that our EAP be continued past April 30,2007 and until such time as the Commission 
considers it further, as it currently is only authorized through April 30,2007 and otherwise will 
need to be terminated after that date. 

We believe that the EAP has been a benefit to our customers and we further request approval to 
continue it on a permanent basis after it is reviewed. 

S l I I L ~ l d j ,  

Glenn R. Jennings 

C C  Dennis Howard, Assistant Attorney General 

mailto:gjennings@deltagas.com
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